BOARD MEETING - FEBRUARY 10, 2016 HEAD PRO'S REPORT

1. COACHES UPDATE FOR JANUARY 2016:

GLENN: 88% OF LESSON'S ARE MEMBER'S.

94% OF LESSON'S ARE BURNABY RESIDENTS.

SHELLEY: 24% OF LESSON'S ARE MEMBER'S.

29% OF LESSON'S ARE BURNABY RESIDENTS.

2. JUNIOR DEVELOPMENT UPDATE:

WE HAVE 29 KIDS ENROLLED SO FAR AS OUR 2ND SESSION OF CLASSES ARE WELL UNDERWAY.

OVER 87% ARE BURNABY RESIDENTS.

WE HAVE 5 TWO-HOUR CLASSES LEFT UNTIL MID APRIL.

BTC RECEIVES \$250 PER CLASS.

3. SINGLES BOX LADDER UPDATE:

WE HAVE 31 PARTICIPANTS.

NOT BEING ABLE TO HAVE THIS ONLINE IS MAKING
IT A CHALLENGE TO HAVE TO ADD PLAYERS BY HAND.

NEXT SESSION TO BEGIN VERY SOON.

- 4. COMPETETIVE TUESDAY NIGHT DOUBLES UPDATE:
 WE ARE CONSISTENTLY RECEIVING MORE THAN 50
 PARTICIPANTS.
- **5. SENIOR LEAGUE UPDATE:**

CURRENTLY IN 5TH PLACE OUT OF 8 TEAMS WITH 1 MATCH REMAINING BEFORE THE PLAYOFFS. PLAYOFFS ARE IN MARCH AT JERICHO TC.

6. MEN'S SPRING LEAGUE MEETING RECAP HELD AT BTC: VERY WELL ATTENDED WITH OVER 40 PEOPLE.

TENNIS BC REPRESENTATIVES WERE VERY PLEASED WITH OUR EFFORT TO HOST.

MANY THANKS TO BEV FOR HELPING TO SET UP THE FOOD AND DRINKS.

7. TENNIS BC JUNIOR EVENT JANUARY 29, 30, 31, 2016 RECAP:
OVER 100 HOURS USED AT \$18 PER HOUR.
WILL GENERATE MORE THAN \$2K FOR THE CLUB.
EVERYTHING WENT VERY SMOOTHLY. THANKS TO
GRAHAM FOR MONITORING HEAT AND WATER LEVELS.
THANKS TO BEV AND TONY FOR ORGANIZING FOOD
AND COFFEE.
WE WILL JUST NEED TO LOOK INTO EVENTUALLY

TRYING TO SECURE THE CENTER NET STRAPS TO THE GROUND PROPERLY.